From: Angela Birt

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna HydroElectric Project
Date: Thursday, January 25, 2024 10:45:23 PM

I oppose removing the Eklutna Dam and depriving residents of this clean, renewable source or energy to “possibly”
bring back a tiny run of fish last seen in 1955. There is no way to know if the fish run can be restored and the loss
of this power source is not merited, no matter how good some people “feel” about it. It’s wasting a resource we
have for nothing.

Angela G. Birt
Eagle River, AK 99577
Sent from my iPhone
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